
We are announcing the availability of scholarships for adult learners, who are residents 
of the West 7th neighborhood in St. Paul. Grant awards range from $1,000 to $3,000!

To learn more and to apply to the scholarship, scan the QR
code or visit keystoneservices.org/oneida2025. All completed
applications are due June 9, 2025 and can be submitted via:

Mail: Keystone Community Services,
         Attn: Oneida Scholarship Committee,
         2000 St. Anthony Ave, Saint Paul, MN, 55104

Email: info@keystoneservices.org

Eligibility & Selection Criteria:

How to apply:

• 18 years old before September 2025 
• Reside in the West 7th neighborhood
• Must be currently enrolled in a certificate/degree granting post-secondary education     
  program in the year in which the grant is made (undergraduate programs only) 
• A financial need relating to successful completion of their program 
• Have clear post-secondary educational/training goals and plans 
• Special circumstances related to need for assistance will be considered
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